ACCIDENTAL SPILL NOTIFICATION

NOTIFY THE CITY OF VICTORIA IMMEDIATELY IN THE EVENT OF A HAZARDOUS SPILL
INTO THE SANITARY SEWER OR STORM WATER SYSTEM

In the event of any discharge, including but not limited to, accidental discharges, discharges of a nonroutine, episodic nature, a non-
customary batch discharge, or a slug load that may cause potential problems for the wastewater treatment plant or storm water collection
system, the user shall immediately telephone and notify the Department of Public Works Pretreatment Division of the incident.

This notification shall include the location of the discharge, type of waste, concentration and volume and corrective actions taken by the user.

Failure to notify the Department of Public Works Pretreatment Division of potential problem discharges shall be deemed a
violation of Federal and State law and City Code.

361-485-3380 (24 Hours a Day)
361-485-3186 (8 a.m. — 5 p.m. Monday — Friday; excluding holidays)

361-573-3221 (City of Victoria Police Department Dispatch)

CITY OF VICTORIA REGIONAL WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT
361-485-3260

This notice shall be permanently posted on the user’s bulletin board or other prominent place advising employees whom to call in the event of a
discharge. Employers shall ensure that all employees are advised of the emergency notification procedure.



